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Reminder: First of Two Information Open Houses About Sheboygan Falls School District Upcoming Referendum Happens Wednesday, October 12.

Sheboygan Falls, WI – The first of two Information Open House about the upcoming School District of Sheboygan Falls referendum for a new middle school will occur on Wednesday, October 12 from 6:15-7:30 p.m. at the Sheboygan Falls Middle School. A repeated Information Open House will occur on Thursday, October 27 from 6:15-7:30 p.m. Both will take place in the Sheboygan Falls Middle School cafeteria.
The School District of Sheboygan Falls has a referendum question on the November 8 ballot which seeks voter approval to build a new middle school. Voters who are district residents will see the referendum question on the their ballots.

During the Information Open Houses, several district representatives will available for one-on-one questions from the public. Attendees will be able to view various information related to the plan, and ask their questions of the representatives. In addition to Board of Education members who will be in attendance, other individuals available for conversations with the public include district leadership team members, and representatives of the architectural, construction management, and finance firms retained by the district. 
For another opportunity, tours of the existing facility are available on October 10, 11:30 a.m.; and October 19, 11 a.m. All district residents are welcome and encouraged to attend Information Open Houses and/or tour the existing building. The District will also have information areas and representatives at various school events so that members of the public may gather information.

At its regular meeting on August 15, the Sheboygan Falls Board of Education unanimously approved a resolution that proposes to build a new middle school on district-owned property east (directly in front) of the elementary school. According to the resolution, the total referendum cost cannot exceed $30.9M. The information nights are one of many efforts that the district is undertaking to provide detailed information.

For complete information about the proposal put forth in the referendum question, district residents may view the district’s website at http://www.sheboyganfalls.k12.wi.us/district/referendum-2016-home.cfm to see details of the plan. The public may also use the email address referendum@sheboyganfalls.k12.wi.us or contact Superintendent Jean Born at (920) 467-7893 for more information.
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